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October 6, 2022 

Re: Cameco License Renewal   

 

As Port Hope’s trusted Voice of Business, the Chamber is focused on building a vibrant community where businesses 
thrive.  We influence public policy and work with partners to remain focused on advocacy, education, relationship 
building and resource development that empowers the business sector.   
 
The Chamber believes that we are very fortunate to have Cameco in this community and appreciates that Cameco is one 
of the largest employers.  The contributions they make to supporting the economic viability of the community by 
encouraging workforce in the region, and by being an employer that takes care of its employees while valuing safety and 
environmental protection, quality, and accountability are immeasurable.  This community needs Cameco to continue to 
operate with a solid foundation for economic development.  
 
We can also speak to the fact that Cameco is a strong supporter of the community.  Be it through Mental Health 
supports, community sponsorship, participation in events and/or through their continuous updates related to safety and 
compliance, Cameco is community partner we value and appreciate.  

Port Hope and District Chamber of Commerce fully supports the 20-year license renewal application that has been 

submitted for Cameco Fuel Manufacturing.  We are supportive of Cameco and look forward to the positive impacts, 

innovative supports and on-going safety considerations they will continue to offer to the community and the Chamber.  

If you have any questions please reach out to me directly, brenda@porthopechamber.com  

Thank you for providing the opportunity to intervene in this matter,  

 

Brenda Whitehead 
 

Brenda Whitehead, CEO 

Port Hope & District Chamber of Commerce 

905-885-5519 

brenda@porthopechamber.com 
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